

Bond Update April 14, 2023

- A vendor has been selected to enter into negotiations for the track improvements and turf field at Legion Field. The selected vendor will present their proposal before the Board of Managers during the upcoming meeting scheduled for Monday, April 17th. Negotiations will begin shortly thereafter, and the community will be updated on the progress.
- The scope of work for the first phase of renovations to the field house has been submitted and is currently under review. This project signifies our continued commitment to providing safe and fair facilities for all of our athletes. Furthermore, as a part of these renovations, a dedicated area for female athletes will be included in the newly renovated space.
- O3 No bids were received for the demolition project of our existing buildings at Legion Field. Consequently, we will be reissuing a call for bids in the upcoming weeks. We will be working closely with our procurement team and local contractors to ensure that we receive competitive bids and that the project is completed in a timely manner.